
 

 

 

 

Corporate Services Department, Clerk’s Division 

August 18, 2020 
 
Honourable Doug Ford, Premier 
Legislative Building, Queen’s Park 
Toronto, ON  M7A 1Y7 
 
Dear Premier Ford: 
 
Re: Resolution – Funding and Inspections for Long Term Care Homes due to COVID-19 

Pandemic 
 
Please be advised that, at its meeting of August 10, 2020, the Council of The Corporation of the 
City of Port Colborne resolved as follows: 
 

That the resolution received from the Township of South Glengarry regarding funding and 
regular inspections for Long Term Care facilities, be supported. 

 
A copy of the above noted resolution is enclosed for your reference. Your favourable consideration of 
this request is respectfully requested.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Amber LaPointe 
City Clerk 
 
Encl. 

 
ec: Hon. Merrilee Fullerton, Minister of Long-term Care 

Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) 
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